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It makes absolutely no sense to me to "take a giant step BACKWARD" if we want the 

largest percentage possible of eligible voters to in fact vote!   From what I've read 

over time, "mail-in" ballots are quite secure.  And, particularly for people with various 

disabilities, why would we make it "a challenge" for them to vote, not to mention 

young working families with children who simply rely on voting by mail, as they do not 

have "extra" time to stand in long lines to vote!   Taking away voting by mail would be 

analogous to going back to "stagecoaches" delivering the mail vs. the USPS.   We 

don't deliver our letters "in person," why would we require voting "in person?"   What 

a ridiculous measure! 


